
To whom it may Concern,

                                            I am writing on behalf of the new proposed bill: Marriage Amendment 
(Celebrant Administration and Fees) Bill 2013 and the Marriage (Celebrant Registration Charge) Bill 
2013.

I along with other Celebrants are not happy about the new changes when it singles out Civil 
Celebrants, if the bill is to be introduced, it should be across the board with no exemptions for 
religious, State & Territory celebrants. 

I cannot see why the religious, State & Territory celebrants are exempt when I am sure they will reap 
the benefits that Celebrants will pay for. 

The bill needs to be fair for all, with no exemptions.

Kind Regards 

Leisa Stenton 


